Olivehurst Public Utility District

Agenda Item Staff Report

Meeting Date: November 21, 2019

Item description/summary:

OPUD steel water main replacement. We have been working on securing a grant through the
Integrated Regional Water Management Plan (IRWMP) for a few years now. The Yuba IRWMP group
has decided that we as a region will have a better chance of receiving the grants if we propose some
matching funds with our projects. The recommended match for this project is $1M which is roughly
one third of the project cost. We have solicited the Yuba Water Agency for a grant for these funds.
The grant applications are due in late November.

Fiscal Analysis:

N/A

Employee Feedback

N/A

Sample Motion:

No motion needed, information only.

Prepared by:

John Tillotson, P.E., General Manager




